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MBTA Harvard Square Station Vertical Improvements Project 

 
 

SCHEDULE UPDATE: 

 

Construction on the MBTA Harvard Square Station Vertical Improvements Project has been 

extended through the summer due to issues related to the elevator design.  While the plaza has 

been reopened to the public, work will continue on the elevator façade underground, within the 

station. The new elevator will now feature a glass façade instead of a stainless steel within the 

elevator head house to provide maximum visibility. 

 

JF White, the MBTA’s contractor, will perform installation of the glass façade and additional 

punch list items over the next few months. The MBTA anticipates the elevator to be fully 

operational in early fall.  

 

 

INFORMATION & ASSISTANCE 

 

The MBTA thanks you for your patience and understanding during this necessary work.  Please contact 

Girard Allien, MBTA Resident Engineer, at 617-780-4625 with questions/concerns.   


